



Volume 14 - Issue 6 Nov/Dec 2007

The newsletter of South Hams Council for Voluntary Service

Compact Week 1 - 8 November 2007 "What has the Compact ever done for us?"

Compact is leading the way forward for improved partnership working - Compact Week provides a great opportunity to demonstrate what the Compact has achieved as well as to consider how it might improve partnership working in the future.

Compact Week provides opportunities to showcase the Compact and raise awareness of best practice, new developments, and debate across the sector and all levels of government. Compact Week presents valuable opportunities to make the Compact work better for you.

For more details about Compact week visit www.thecompact.org. uk or contact your local Compact Development Worker on tel: 01392 202057 or email: compact@dacvs.org.uk

Read more news about the Compact on page three of this issue of the Voluntary Vine.

SHCVS Meeting Room available for hire

A professional meeting space at an excellent price for voluntary groups. Seats up to 8 boardroom style.

Price: £3 per hour (includes use of flipchart & overhead projector)

SHCVS members' rate: £1.50 per hour

Contact Lyndsey or Kristine to book: Tel: 01803 862266

Effective Supervision Skills

A practical, proven training course which builds confidence, incorporates existing skills, and provides a flexible structure for managing one to one supervision sessions.

This 2-day course is for participants from voluntary, community and statutory organisations and is equally suitable for new or experienced supervisors.

Date: 8 & 9 November, Time: 9.30am - 4.30pm Venue: Teignbridge CVS Cost: £162 members/ £167 non-members To book see the back page of this issue.